
 

This Week.... 

We thoroughly enjoyed performing our Christmas 

production of ‘Little Angel Gets Her Wings’ on 

Monday. The children looked absolutely beautiful in 

their costumes and were all very excited at having an 

audience! There certainly was no stage fright! 

Thank you so much for all your help with providing 

the costumes, helping the children with their words 

and for all your generous donations to The Donna 

Louise Hospice. It is very much appreciated. 

We have done some wonderful Christmas craft this 

week, making crackers with Mrs Gingell and 

continuing to make Christmas lists for Santa using 

catalogues for inspiration! We showed compassion 

and love for others by making Christmas cards for 

the elderly residents of Bethany House. These were 

delivered by our Year 6 children on Wednesday as 

part of their annual festive visit to the home. 
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Next Term… 

The children return to school at 

8.55am on Thursday 5th January. 

We shall begin the term by looking at 

Space. 

5,4,3,2,1..... 

As always, planning will include the 

children’s input and ideas. 

We will make moon dough, our very own 

planets and rockets from cardboard tubes! 

We will be reading books about space and 

singing space and alien rhymes such as  

‘5 Little Men In A Flying Saucer’. 

We may even take our own trip to space in 

our role play area. Blast Off! 

 

 

A BIG well done to … 

Amelia, Freddie, Mia, Isabella, Elissa, 

Daisy, Kayla, Elliot and Matthew 

for getting on Outstanding this week. 

You should be very proud of yourselves 

 

Monday 19th December – Party Day – 

children to come to school in party 

clothes.  

Tuesday 20th December – All children in 

EYFS/KS1 to bring a packed lunch as it 

is the KS2 party. 

Wednesday 21st December – School 

closes for Christmas at 2pm. N.B. After 

School Club runs from 2pm-5pm. 

 

 
May we take this 

opportunity to thank all of 
you for your fantastic 

support this term. 
 

Wishing you and your 
families a wonderful 

Christmas and a blessed 
2017. 


